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It is pure and simple, taking the responsibility of parents and local school boards to 

address and meet the needs of those in their schools and give it to a "surrogate" 

group is wrong and destructive to individuals and groups.  Every family, school, city 

or town has unique needs and flavors.  By putting the decision making into the hands 

of "third hand surrogate" decision makers not only destroys incentives for personal 

responsibility but also produces people who cannot think for themselves or make 

moral and ethical decisions.  I oppose everything about SB 1583 because it is 

impossible to produce better decisions for the many by giving it to a few surrogate 

decision makers who are disconnected to each individual family, district or town.  


